
May 16, 2022 

RE: Commemoration of Lydia Fecteau’s Service to Stockton 

On May 1, 2022, Stockton lost a dedicated faculty in Ms. Lydia Fecteau. Ms. Fecteau was an 

inspirationally dedicated faculty, and an advocate for the community.  

Her contributions to the institution have impacted our students and continue to shape their lifelong 

learning through her work.  

As many colleagues recognize, she was the instrumental faculty behind the Disability Studies 

Minor at Stockton. She also played a key role as adjunct liaison to the Faculty Senate. 

With this resolution, we thank her for her diligent, tremendous service to Stockton, and 

acknowledge her role, both for the institution and to the Senate. 

God bless Ms. Fecteau’s kind soul. 

On Behalf of the Faculty Senate 


